

West Kirby Wirral **CH48 2HE**

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

5th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers.



Christmas Celebration Service at St Bridget's Church Tuesday 13th December at 10am

Our Christmas Celebration Service is Tuesday, 13th December at 10am at St Bridget's Church. We do hope you are able to join us as we celebrate this very special time of year. The service will finish at approximately 11am.

Breakfast Club will be available on Tuesday 13th December; however, After School provision will not be available due to the school finishing time of 12 noon.

Any children not being collected from St Bridget's at the end of the Celebration Service will be walking back to school with the staff team and are to be collected at 12 noon from the usual dismissal points.

Children from Reception to Year 6 will be walking with the staff team to St Bridget's Church on Monday 12th December, to rehearse for the celebration service the following day.

All donations of a small new toy, gift or sweets for the Charles Thompson Mission should be brought into school with your child on Tuesday 13th December. Gifts should be left unwrapped.

As the weather is very unpredictable at the moment, please may we ask that all children bring a suitable waterproof coat, hat and gloves for walking to church.

Please remember that the children will not require their school bags on Tuesday 13th December.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk